
Testimonials 

Specialty Boatworks 

Alan Rusher 

Wilmington, NC 

“We really like the VANISH system. It is so easy to 

maintain and operate that it is almost fool-proof. 

Specialty Boatworks is proud to be the first boatyard 

in North Carolina to have their power-washing 

recycling operations permitted by the North Carolina 

Division of Water Quality.” 

“Permitting was easy. We used Clean Marine Solutions 

compliance template. Authorities came to our yard to 

observe the system and our operations. We received a 

letter of compliance within a week. And perhaps best of 

all, because the system is so easy to operate, they did not 

require us to have a licensed wastewater operator on 

staff.”  

Alan Rusher, Owner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clarified wastewater sample taken during 

permitting inspection by NCDWQ 

 

Excerpt from letter granting deemed 

permitted status to Specialty’s recycle system 

 


